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Statement by Supervisor Mike McGowan  
 
(Woodland, CA) – Yolo County Supervisor Mike McGowan is resting comfortably following surgery 
this morning. 
 
Supervisor McGowan was recently diagnosed with prostate cancer and had surgery. Post-operative 
testing shows no spread of cancer and no further treatment will be required. 
 
Supervisor McGowan had a minor setback from his initial surgery and is recuperating from a wound 
infection.  His recovery is going very well.   
 
The McGowan family respectfully asks for privacy and is grateful for the good thoughts from 
colleagues, family, friends and neighbors.  
 
The McGowan family asks you to respect their privacy.  Any requests for information should be 
directed to the above contacts. 
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